From: Gergely Kocon

To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Objection to SSD-9679 (Hills of Gold)
Date: Sunday, 14 July 2024 9:16:17 PM

To whom this may concern,

I would like to object to the Hills of Gold wind farm project. The whole project would be
detrimental to the Hanging Rock area both to flora and fauna. According to the new
amendments, privately owned land would be voluntarily acquired by Engie, which sounds
corrupt and illegal. Building all these wind turbines would also negatively affect many of
the land owners in the area. These turbines would affect the land owners' quality of life.
The transport routes that were recommended for transporting the wind turbines are
insufficient and would outweigh the cost of energy produced in the future.

Regards

Gergely Kocon
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